UNIFOR...

UNIFOR LEADERSHIP MEETING



SUDBURY January 29th, 2014

Our Local, Sudbury Mine, Mill & Smelter Worker's Union, Local 598 is hosting 1 of 9 UNIFOR LEADERSHIP meetings across our province. This meeting is to build support for our UNIFOR campaign to defend labour rights. This campaign is *especially important* given the possibility of a provincial election next spring. There is a severe threat posed to our basic labour rights by the attack on the Rand Formula and other anti-union policies.

We are excited that Jerry Dias, National Unifor President; Katha Fortier, Ontario Regional Council Director/Health Care Director; Peter Kennedy, National Secretary-Treasurer; and a representative from our National Research/Communications Department will be joining us on January 29th, 2014.

This Leadership Meeting will be held at the Mine Mill Craftshop, 2550 Richard Lake Road, Sudbury. There will be a light lunch served at 12:00p.m. The meeting will begin at 1:00p.m. If you will be attending, please R.S.V.P. by January 23, 2014 at 5:00p.m. by contacting our Executive Assistant – Natalie Williamson. Phone: 705-673-3661 or Email: natalie.williamson@minemill598.com

These leadership tours will also be describing some exciting next steps in our campaign.

In Solidarity,

